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EasyJet Resumes Flights from Bristol 

The Government is pleased to note that EasyJet are resuming their flights from Bristol to Gibraltar 
on Sunday 2nd August. 

The Hon Vijay Daryanani MP, Minister for Tourism said, “I’m delighted to see the return of flights 
from Bristol to the Rock and it is encouraging to see that easyJet are steadily resuming their 
schedules to Gibraltar. Connections with the South West region of the UK have grown steadily over 
the last few years and I know that many of our visitors and Gibraltarians will welcome this.” 

 


